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Our annual Christmas party was 
an evening of good food, good 
music, and great friends. 

  

Members of the PFA, our families 
and friends met at Aristo's for a 
really wonderful time. 

 

 
   Helen & Andy Giannis enjoy the night. 

 
A big ευχαριστώ to Karen A. and her 
committee for another great party! 

 

  

Manoli and Panayiotis share a smile. 

You can see more photos on our 
Facebook page! 

 

The musical stylings of the Chris Dokos Band.
 

 

Χρόνια πολλά! 
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Arcadians in Action  

 

On the March!  
For our October event, members 
of the Theodoros Kolokotronis 
Chapter joined our sister group, 
the Lady Arcadians, at the annual 
American Cancer Society's Making 
Strides Against Breast Cancer 
Walk-a-Thon. 

 

The weather was great, the 
company was even better, and we 
raised funds for a really wonderful 

 

cause.  In fact the Lady Arcadians 
ranked #11 on the list of top 
donors that day! 

 

She made it! 

We proudly walked in memory of 
those whom we've lost, and with 
heartfelt gratitude for those we 
still have in our lives. 

 

 

Thanks to everyone, who came 
out to show their support, and a 
big thank you to the Lady 
Arcadians for inviting us to join 
them!  

 

Pres. Christopher Katis and Sec. Sandra Katis 

To get more  information from a 
trained Cancer Information 
Specialist, or to make a donation, 
you can contact the American 
Cancer Society 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week at  1-800-227-2345. 

 

  

THANK YOU 
In January 2012, I had the great honor of being elected president 
of this wonderful organization.  During my tenure we introduced 
this newsletter, a Facebook page, new membership information, 
and began every-other-month outings.  We've  also donated 
thousands to charity. I've had a wonderful time, but it's time for 
me to step aside. Thank you for this amazing experience.  CK 

             

For my yia yia, and for my sons - I hope I served you well. 

 

Have an idea for our next issue? Know 
an Arcadian who’s interested in 
joining? Want to pay your dues? 
Contact President Christopher Katis at 
chriskatis@comcast.net And be sure 
to follow us on Facebook! 

                                                      
     

 

Our next meeting is Jan. 20, 
2015 6:00 p.m. at The 
Other Place. We'll be 
holding elections for 
officers. See you there! 

 


